[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello.  I’m calling with an update on Wiregrass Ranch High School.  We do not anticipate that the generator or transformer will be repaired before dismissal today.  Withlacoochee Electric is installing a new transformer now, and we expect power to be restored by tomorrow.  We have lights, and windows and doors are open to circulate air.  Students are receiving box lunches in the cafeteria and we are providing bottled water to drink.  All water is working except for drinking fountains.  Some people have asked why we didn’t cancel school.  Because we’ve already missed two days due to Hurricane Hermine, we would likely have to schedule a makeup day during Thanksgiving week break if we did not have school today.  Teachers are continuing to teach, and we appreciate all of the students who have remained in school to learn today, despite the uncomfortable conditions.  We will send another message when power is restored.  Thank you.
